
 

Bishop’s Hatfield Girls’ School 

  

Co-Headteachers: Ms T Nickson BEd (Hons), MA, NPQH, FCCT 
                                Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH 
Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL   T:  01707 275331 

Email: admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk  Website: www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk 
BHGS is a company limited by guarantee  Company number: 07831507  Charity number: EW01517 

 

"This is an OUTSTANDING school" - Ofsted 2016 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  9th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 11 Theatre Trip to see ‘An Inspector Calls’ - Wednesday 18th March 2020 
 
As part of your daughter’s GCSE English Literature course we have been able to secure 50 tickets 
to see an acclaimed performance of Priestley’s An Inspector Calls, which is a key GCSE Literature 
text for GCSE exams in May 2020. Seeing the play will provide an invaluable opportunity to recap 
the action and main themes presented in this play. It is a matinee performance at 2.30pm at 
Cambridge Arts Theatre in the centre of Cambridge. We will travel by coach, leaving school at 
approximately 12.15 and returning after the performance at around 6.15pm depending on traffic. 
Your daughter must wear full school uniform for this trip. Lunch will be early and will need to be a 
packed lunch that will be eaten at school before we leave for Cambridge. Those girls who are FSM 
will be provided with a school packed lunch. 
 
The cost of this event will be £40.   Payment of this amount is voluntary, but the reality is that 
unless sufficient voluntary contributions are made to cover costs we will be forced to cancel the 
event for all pupils. Please make payment, via WisePay, by Friday 11th October 2019.  50% of the 
cost of the trip will automatically be met by the school for pupils in receipt of free school meals.  
 
There are 50 spaces for this trip. Only those pupils for whom we have received parent/carer 
permission by the deadline of Friday 11th October will be considered for a place. If pupil numbers 
exceed the number of places available then a ballot will be held. Those unsuccessful in the ballot 
will receive a full refund and be given priority in the next school visit available to them. All pupils 
not attending will attend lessons as normal on that day. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact us. We very much hope your daughter will find 
the performance engaging and helpful for her GCSE English Literature studies.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
         
 

Mrs S Watt                                                
Subject Leader for English 
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